


When available, please email guest list and meal requests to 
Becky Bethel, becky@nearsouthsidefw.org.

          2020 Presenting Sponsor $15,000             
      
      2020 Annual Sponsorships

       Weekly Buzz Sponsor $12,000

       Breakfast Sponsor $10,000

       Happy Hour Sponsor $8,000

       Southside Seminar Co-Sponsor $7,000

       Development Tour Sponsor $6,000

      Shindig Program Sponsors

       Cocktail Reception & Silent Auction $6,000

        Award Presentations Sponsor $6,000

        President’s Report Sponsor $6,000

        After-Party Sponsor $6,000

        Table Sponsor $5,000

RESERVE YOUR SPONSORSHIP

YOUR SUPPORT MATTERS
The Near Southside Shindig is our only fundraiser of the year.  

We ask for your support in continuing the remarkable progress of our organization and district.

Preferred payment: 

Credit Card Please Invoice Check Enclosed

2020 Near Southside Shindig
Friday, February 28, 2020 | 5 – 9 p.m.

Omni Fort Worth Hotel | Texas Ballroom
1300 Houston Street  Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Commitments must be received prior to: 
Friday, January 3, for inclusion in the invitation.
Friday, January 24, for inclusion in the program. 

Company Name

__________________________________________________                                                                                                               

Primary Contact

__________________________________________________

E-Mail

__________________________________________________

Phone

__________________________________________________

Billing Contact

__________________________________________________

Billing Email

__________________________________________________

Billing Address

__________________________________________________

City________________________________  

State______  Zip____________  

Please return to Near Southside, Inc. c/o Megan Henderson
mail: 1606 Mistletoe Blvd Fort Worth, Texas 76104
email: megan@nearsouthsidefw.org

Reservations for individual tickets and unsponsored tables 
will be available via the invitation mailed in January 2020.


